
Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Hains & all the staff 
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School 

 

 

Smile!!  
The school photographer is coming on 
Wednesday 19th May to take individual 
photographs.  

Don’t forget to look smart 
 

 

 
  

 

 

Haskayne ARC (All-round Care) 
We are looking into the feasibility 
of re-starting our ARC club, 
providing breakfast and after 
school care, and would like to 
know what interest there is in this 
facility. 
I would be grateful if you could 
complete the attached 
questionnaire and return this to 
school by Friday 14th May.  
Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Don’t forget to come to school in 
your pyjamas on Friday 14th May. 

All donations to help raise vital 
funds for Book Trust are 

appreciated 

 

 
 

 

 

We are excited that forest school is starting 
on Thursday 13th May.  
The children will need to come to school in 
clothes suitable for Forest School, which they 
don’t mind getting dirty or wet. Hopefully, 
the sun will be shining so please apply sun 
cream before they come to school and bring a 
sun hat. 

 

  
 

 

Nursery 
We are excited that from September we will 
be able to offer nursery places for 2-year-olds 
every morning from 9am to 12noon. 
2-year-olds are eligible to attend our nursery 
the term after they turn two. Government 
funding is available for 2-year-olds, please 
refer to Lancashire County Councils Website 
for details. 
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-
education-families/early-years-childcare-
and-family-support/paying-for-
childcare/funded-childcare-for-2-year-olds/ 
You must apply for this funding in the term 
before your child starts nursery, therefore if 
you would like your child to start in 
September then you will need to have 
funding in place before 31st August.  
If you require any further details, please do 
not hesitate to contact us. 

Please tell your family and friends our 
exciting news 

 

 

 Star of the week    
 

We have awarded our KS1 Star of the 
week award to JM and our 

 KS2 award to LM      
Well done! 
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